P. SHESHADRI No. 780, 14th Cross

7th Block, Jayanagar
Bangalore - 560 082

Ref : Your letter dtd. 2.11.87 Date : 7,11.87

Kind attn: Dr. S.Roerich

Dear Mme Devika Rani Roerich,

While thanking you very much for your
above cited letter appreciating my jrticle
on Dr. S.Roerich published in 'SUDHA'(1.11.87)

I would like to bring to your kind attention
that you had mistook Mr. K.G.Nagarajan to be

the author of the article, which in fact

I had written and has been published im my name,

Therefore I request your good self to
kindly see that the letter is redirected
to me, enabling me to meet my Editor
with your valued letter and for furthexr
references.

As regards the photographs with which you
had helped me, I will be meeting you personally
to hand over them and thank you.

With Warm regards.

Yours Sincerely,

Mme. Devika Rani Roerich,
9-A, Edward Road,
BANGALORE-560 052.
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